
Press Statement   

 

 

 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

SEPANG, 10 APR 2014 - We refer to our announcement to the Bursa on 6th September 2013.   

 

We wish to update that we have today received the decision of the Competition Commission which 
maintains its findings made in the Proposed Decision dated 6 September 2013. 

 
AirAsia has reviewed the decision with our external counsel and we wish to advise that AirAsia will appeal 

against the decision to the Competition Appeal Tribunal as  well as apply for a stay of the decision.  The 
appeal shall be filed within the 30 days as prescribed by the Competition (Appeal Tribunal) Regulations 

2014.  

 
***END*** 

 
 

 

About the AirAsia Group 
 

AirAsia, the leading and largest low-cost carrier in Asia, services the most extensive network with 87 
destinations. Within 12 years of operations, AirAsia has carried over 220 million guests and grown its fleet 

from just two aircraft to over 150. The airline today is proud to be a truly Asean (Association of Southeast 

Asian Nations) airline with established operations based in Malaysia, Indonesia, Thailand and the 
Philippines servicing a network stretching across all Asean countries as well as China, India and Australia. 

AirAsia was named the World’s Best Low Cost Airline in the annual World Airline Survey by Skytrax for 
five consecutive years from 2009 – 2013 and the ‘World’s Leading Low Cost Airline’ at the 2013 World 

Travel Awards. 


